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July 25    TBA 
Aug 1    TBA 
Aug 8       TBA 
Aug 15     BBQ at Bob Lemon’s place 
Aug 22?   Visit from our District Governor 
 
Nov 28     Cottonwoods Christmas Party 
Dec 19     Capri Christmas Party at KGCC 
 
 
 
 
    
 
                    

 
RAMBLING 
 
I’m going to be away for the July 25th 
meeting. I am hoping someone will take 
some notes so that I can build you a 
newsletter for next week.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING OF JULY 18, 2019 
 
 
VISITING ROTARIANS – Susan 
McIntyre (RC Kelowna Sunrise) 
 
 
GUESTS – Nelson Jatera (guest speaker) 
 
 

ATTENDANCE – 100% 
 
 

   
 
Sheriff John had been reading through a 
book on Liverpool when it occurred to him 
that this was a perfect subject to use in his 
next foray as Sheriff. After all, the club would 
be up on the history of Liverpool, wouldn’t 
they?. As it turned out, they weren’t. There 
were two interesting questions… 
 

Liverpool became wealthy in the 18th 
Century. How was this done? 

Merchant ships took goods from Manchester 
to Africa, these good were traded for slaves; 
the slaves were transported to the West 
Indies to raise sugar and the sugar was 
transported to Liverpool and sold. 

Penny Lane is indelibly connected to The 
Beatles but where did it get its name? 

It was named after James Penny, an 18th 
Century slave ship owner, merchant and anti-
abolitionist. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

ROTARY PROJECTS IN A 

BOTTLE NEWS 

 
 
 
We will be attending the East 
Kelowna Market Sunday, July 28th. 
Set up is 8:30-9:00 and we need to 
bring our tent etc.   I need two 
volunteers to come and park at our 
house and we go do to set up for 
10:00 am opening. There’s going to 
be plenty of parking next door at the 
St. Charles Garnier Church parking 
lot from noon to 2:30 pm. The 
Morning shift will be picked up at 
12:30 and brought back to our place. 
Let the volunteers make their voices 
heard.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
PDG Bruce Falkins - Our past District 
Governor Bruce Falkins and his wife Donna 
were recently involved in a horrible accident 
in Denver, Colorado. A semi-trailer plowed 
into the rear of their motorhome while they 
were stopped and both Bruce and Donna 
were injured.  
 
While they have insurance, there will be a 
host of additional costs and so local Rotary 
clubs are raising money in various ways to 
assist them. On July 18th Peter passed 
around an envelope into which members 
could make donations. The money received 
will be passed on to the Falkins family in 
behalf of our club. 
 

 
 
Sunrise Ribfest – President Susan 
McIntyre spoke to the club about their 
upcoming major fundraiser Aug 23 – 25. 
They are seeking volunteer help and hope 
other club members will pitch in. If you are 
interested, contact Chris Murphy at (250) 
769-3004 or by email cmurphy@hotmail.com  
 
 
 
Kelowna Woman’s Shelter – Rose over 
at the Woman’s Shelter has requested a 
small team of handymen to repair their picnic 
table. Buzz picked up the task and is 
collecting a helper or two to assist him.  

 
 
Bocce Evening – the evening of Bocce 
Bowling and feasting will occur in September 
and will be held at Art and Glenna’s place.  
 
 
HUMOUR 
 

 
 
 

 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/826/Event/Download/872d704a-7790-4731-b6e9-39a77f84f3d9
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/826/Event/Download/872d704a-7790-4731-b6e9-39a77f84f3d9
mailto:cmurphy@hotmail.com
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GUEST SPEAKER 
 

 
Nelson Jatel speaking to our club 
Photo by Peter Spek 
 
Nelson Jatel, a former member and President 
of our club, spoke on the use and 
governance of water in the Okanagan Valley. 
It’s a difficult task as all too often the 
governing boards runs into selfishness, greed 
and apathy which come from varying belief 
systems. As he put it, in the end good 
governance must be flexible, equitable, 
efficient and enforceable.  
 
On a lighter note he also talked about the 
return of Chinook salmon to the valley. At 
present the fish get as far north as near 
Oliver but there is plans to recondition 
spawning channels even further north for 
future use.  
 
It was an excellent presentation and great to 
see Nelson again.  
 



 
Nelson Jatel receives our speakers gift from 
Jack Degruchy              Photo by Peter Spek 
 
 
ART GALLERY 
 

 
Lightning Strike and Reflection – 
photographer is unknown to me but it’s a 
great shot  

 

 
Ripple by Ryo (Japan) 
 
 

 
Flowing by Boxtail (Finland) 
 
 
 



ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                250-862-3240 
www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 
 
 
 

 
www.spekconsultancy.com 

 
 

 
www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 
 

 

 

 

 
www.cdikelowna.com/ 
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www.st-hubertus.bc.ca 

 

 

 

 
www.illichmanns.com/ 

http://www.st-hubertus.bc.ca/
http://www.st-hubertus.bc.ca/
http://www.illichmanns.com/
http://www.illichmanns.com/

